
 

      
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

            
            
            
            

            
            
            

           
            

            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            

South Coast Cycling 

Newsletter April 2009 
Club email     secretary@southcoastcycling.org.au 
Web page       southcoastcycling.org.au 
Face book      www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=19152478395 

  Announcing New 2009/2010 Committee 
 
   We welcome the New Committee for 2009/2010 
President     David Schutz 
Vice President     Renee Braithwaite 
Secretary / Public Officer  Allan Yuill 
Treasurer / Web Manager   Ken Gooding 
Grant / Sponsorship  Manager  Catherine Braithwaite 
Coach / Development Officer  Renee Braithwaite 
Club Rep to GCDSA      Troy Collett                      
Committee Members  Roger Blackwell, Su Spence, Sam Gooding,   
    Chris Schutz, Ian Fromentin, Ben Cheney, Neil Russell 
The club would like to thank Roger Blackwell for his hard work and time; he was made a 
Life Member of the Club for his many years of service, the last 14 years as President and 16 
years as Club Representative to Glenelg Commemoration Day Sports Association. 

Congratulations to Ian Fromentin 
who won his grade at the first 
Open road race for the 2009 

season, Adelaide Cycling Club’s 
Allan Smith Race at Kangarilla. 

It was great to see him out there 
in the new club clothing. To order 

club clothing please send an 
email to the club. 

 Jersey $65  
 Bib’n Brace nicks $85.  

The club has limited number of 
jersey and bb nicks in stock. 

The clubs Open Road event  
John Venturi Road Race   13 June @ Kangarilla 

  
The committee is currently organising sponsors, traffic and corner marshals and BBQ 
helpers for the day. If you or any of your family or friends can assist with any of the above, 
the Committee would welcome hearing from any willing helpers ASAP. And if you 
/family/friends are able to assist with sponsorship – Cash /wine /vouchers - please contact 
Catherine cawaite@bigpond.com . 
 
The club is also keen to assist helpers become  accredited traffic marshals to assist at 
events so if you or you know of anyone who would like to undertake the traffic marshal 
course (approx 1 hr course) can you please let the club know via email.  
 
The club can arrange for a course to be conducted as soon as possible. SA Cycling and 
clubs are always looking for accredited traffic marshals to help out at events so if you 
would like to assist please email the club.   



Coming Open & Club Road Events: 
 MAY  
          
Sat      9th OPEN Central Districts CC  Mt Pleasant www.centraldistrictscc.com.au 
Thur    14th Secondary Schools Tour  The Range  
Fri 15th Secondary Schools Tour  McLaren Vale 
 
Sat 16th OPEN Mt Gambier CC   Mt Gambier  www.mtgambiercycling.com 
Sun 17th OPEN Mt Gambier CC   Mt Gambier 
 
Sun  17th  CLUB PACC Graded Time Trials   Outer Harbor   8.30 start  
 
Sat       23rd OPEN Norwood CC   Berri  www.norwoodcc.on.net 
Sun 24th OPEN Norwood CC   Berri 
 
Sun  24th  CLUB PACC Graded Scratch   Mt Torrens 9.30 start  
 
Sat 30th OPEN Adelaide Cycling Club  Peter Stevens www.adelaidecycling.com.au 
 
JUNE 
 
Sun 7th  Cycling SA State Road Time Trial Championships www.sa.cycling.org.au 
 
Sat 13th OPEN South Coast John Venturi Kangarilla 1pm southcoastcycling.org.au  
 
Sun 14th CLUB PACC Graded Time Trials  Outer Harbor 8.30 start   

Congratulations to South Coast Cycling’s David Schutz 
He has been appointed by the Board of Cycling SA to  
the position of Chairman of the Technical Commission 
 
We wish David all the best and  
We support Cycling SA in thanking  
Su Spencer for her efforts as Chair 
of the Technical Commission over the last 2 years 

Congratulations to South Coast Cycling’s David Schutz 
He has been appointed by the Board of Cycling SA to  
the position of Chairman of the Technical Commission 
 
South Coast Cycling club wish David all the best and  
we support Cycling SA in thanking  Su Spencer for  
her efforts as Chair of the Technical Commission  
over the last 2 years 

South Coast Club –SUNDAY - Social / Training Rides 
Everyone Welcome – IF raining no ride 

 
MAY 31 –Meet at Southgate Plaza 8.30 am  
JUNE 28 – Meet at Southgate Plaza 8.30 am 
JULY 26 – Meet at Southgate Plaza 8.30 am – Group Leader required  
AUGUST 30 – Meet at Kuipto Forest Visitors Information Centre – 9.30  
SEPTEMBER 27 – Meet at Southgate Plaza 8.30 am 
 
Further details on rides please email cawaite@bigpond.com

            

    
     
           
             

            
 
             

            
   

 
             

            
            
            
            
            
     


